
 

March 4, 2013 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing this letter on behalf of Jeff Corelitz of Pro Painting & Contracting.  I have worked extensively 

with Jeff and his Company in my capacity as President of our association of 244 units in Chesapeake 

Harbour in Annapolis Maryland for 2 years and currently as the chairperson of the Maintenance 

Committee responsible for maintaining 11 large cedar sided buildings.   

Pro Painting has successfully completed significant projects in Chesapeake Harbour, including but not 

limited to:  staining and painting cedar siding, both new and existing, on 2 of our largest buildings, 

power washing of buildings, decks and hallways.  Pro Painting completely refurbished stairwells (3 

floors) in 6 buildings (40 entrances).  This included, hand washing interior walls, stairs and landings.  

Staining and painting of stairs, spindles, and all exposed treads, rear facing steps, door surrounds and 

doors. They also cleaned and treated new and existing decks.   

Pro Painting & Contracting has done partial painting and staining of 4 buildings and worked very closely 

with myself and a Board member (who is also an architect) in maintaining existing structures to increase 

the life span of the siding until the budget allows for complete residing.   

Jeff, in all ways, has performed ethically and professionally working along with me and the Board to 

insure we are receiving the best value for our money.  He has always been prompt returning phone calls 

and emails.  His staff is polite, responsive, and careful about the quality of their work, in addition to 

cleaning the job site at days end.   The material he uses has been top quality. 

Please call me with any questions 301-807-0164. 

Sincerely, 

Gladys E. Datch 

 

 

      

 


